
Dates for the Diary 
March 
Monday 9th British Science Week 
Tuesday 10th Children dress up as scientists 

or mathematicians 
Tuesday 17th Year 1 & 2 Production 
Thursday 19th PTA selling Mother’s Day gifts 
Friday 20th Curriculum Day 
Wednesday 25th Easter Bonnet Competition 
Friday 27th PTA Film Night 
w/c 30th March Year 5 Bikeability 
April 
Friday 3rd Easter Service 
Friday 3rd Term Ends 
Monday 20th School Opens 
Wednesday 22nd Class Photos 
Thursday 30th Curriculum Day 

 

WEST HADDON 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.westhaddonprimary.net 
Follow us on Twitter: @ bursarwest     Facebook: West Haddon Primary School  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No. 23 
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    Our Value for this month is Easter  

Sponsored Reading 

 

Your children will be bringing home a 

sponsor form and information about 

our sponsored reading and listening 

event.  The children have 2 weeks to 

focus on reading and listening to a 

range of books.  To support you with 

this event we will continue to open our 

library after school and our website has 

some recommended book lists which 

may help to guide your book choice.  

All children who participate will be 

entered into a prize draw and money 

raised will be used to help restock our 

fabulous library.  Happy reading! 

 

  

CORONA VIRUS 
We are carefully keeping up to date with the news and advice 
from the DFE regarding the Corona Virus.  We will regularly 
remind children about personal hygiene as well as trying to keep 
things clean at school. Please help us to encourage your children 
to avoid spreading bugs and germs! 
 

 

Our Nursery 
 

We are delighted that our nursery is developing into a 
fantastic facility for our school.  The nursery children have a 
fabulous Early Years environment as well as an opportunity 
to get to know their school and work with school staff.  They 
also join in with Reception class for some of their learning.  
Whilst our Ofsted report is not ready for publishing, the 
inspector did comment that she was very impressed with 
the way that both Reception and Nursery work together to 
provide excellent provision in our Early Years.  Well done 

team 😊 
 

   

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

